
		

	

Our	MDC	ALERT	program	is	still	in	its	infancy	stages	but	we	are	making	Hugh	
strides	in	being	able	to	responding	to	the	next	Environment	disaster	that	occurs	
within	our	MD.	

We	have	obtained	funding	from	LOAF	that	was	ear	marked	for	Disaster	relief.		
With	that	funding	we	have	purchased	two	Trailers	and	equipment	for	each	
District,	both	C-1	and	C-2.	

	

		

	

Each	trailer	will	contain	a	power	generator,	folding	tables,	chairs,	power	lights	
on	stands,	and	a	10	x	10	tent.		The	tent’s	has	Lions	images	on	them.		



Both	the	ALERT	trailers	and	the	tents	have	been	used	by	both	Districts	for	
Parades	and	other	Lion	events.		

If	you	wish	to	borrow	the	ALERT	trailer	or	tent(s)	please	contact	your	District	
Governor	to	make	arrangements.	

We	plan	on	further	equipping	each	trailer	with	much	needed	equipment	once	
we	receive	further	funding.		Lions	clubs	are	encourage	considering	making	
donations	to	our	MDC	ALERT	program.		For	the	MDC	for	2018-2019,	Lion	Tyler	
Bray	is	the	ALERT	coordinator.		His	Email	is	liontyler14@gmail.com	or	403-933-
7746.	

For	District	C-2,	Lion	Darryl	Rawleigh	will	be	the	ALERT	coordinator.	His	Email	is	
drrawleigh@live.ca				

Currently	we	are	seeking	someone	from	District	C-1	to	step	up	and	assist	us	with	
the	ALERT	program.			

	



It	is	important	to	remember	that	we	as	Lions	are	not	first	responders.		We	will	
assist	communities	as	soon	as	practicable	after	an	event	takes	place.		We	will	
obtain	grants	from	LCIF	if	the	situation	is	warranted.		We	will	gather	food	stuff,	
emergency	supplies,	water,	and	whatever	materials	are	necessary	to	assist	
those	communities	in	need.	

We	are	Lions,	We	Serve.			

	

MDC	Alert	Chairperson,	Lion	Tyler	Bray		

	 	



	

	


